

Matt Stager Memorial Scholarship Fund – A Program Offered to WASDA Distributor Members

2012 Winner: Rachel Shrock Trumbull Industries

Dear Matt Stager Scholarship Committee:

First of all, thank you so much for selecting me as a recipient of the Matt Stager Memorial Scholarship.

I graduated from Cardinal High School in Middlefield, Ohio this year. I am attending Kent State Geauga as a Criminology and Justice Studies major in the Fall. During my High School career, I was an active participant in my extracurricular and volunteer activities. These activities include the National Honor Society secretary, captain of the track team, lieutenant of the flag line, and running cross country. I also participated in the weightlifting program, Relay for Life Program, and was a statistician for the football team. I was a part of the band as well, playing the flute for nine years.

My ultimate goals are to attend the National Police Academy in Quantico, Va and someday becoming an agent of the FBI. The money provided by this scholarship will help me pay for College, thereby helping me achieve my goals for the future.

Thank you again for the wonderful opportunity,

Rachel Schrock